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Please ensure you have selected your 

children’s meals by Sunday 6th December.  
Lunch options 

 
Wednesday 16th December- Children 
Christmas meal/ Christmas Jumper day. 
Thursday 17th December- Wellbeing day 
December 18th- Non-uniform day 
Collection at 1.15-1.30pm 
Last day of Autumn Term 
Dec 21st-Jan 1st- CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
January 4th- SPRING TERM STARTS 
 

 

Dear all, 

Today is of course Mr Griffiths last day as a 

teaching assistant at our school. 

Thank you for your generous donations to his 

leaving gifts. We were able to give him a sports 

clothing voucher. He also received 2 bottles of the 

finest malted beverage and a coffee machine and 

coffee capsules for the mornings after! We all wish 

him the very best. 

Winter draws on and the need for warm coats and 

hats etc is increasing in school. We are still having 

to leave windows open to ensure good ventilation, 

but children can wrap up in class too. 

My thanks to Friends of Warbstow this year for 

their funding of extras in school from Pre school to 

Y6, we are very grateful and so are the children. I 

understand FoWs are getting into the Christmas 

spirit and have put a good word in for the children 

of Warbstow too! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th December 2020 

 
Nest week our Reception- Year 4 Bubble 

will be performing a short Christmas 
production which will be filmed and 
available to view via our “You Tube” 

channel and watched by family and friends. 
 

An email went home to Class 2 yesterday 
regarding costumes. 

 

 
We have an update on our kitchen.  From January the 

kitchen will be run by Aspens.  We are delighted that Sam 
and Jo will continue in the kitchen preparing our 

delicious school meals.   
Aspens have kindly shared some recipes for you to be 

able to enjoy with your children over the festive period. 
ADDED VALUE RECIPES 

 
Please ensure that you are able to access 

google classroom for your child/ren at 
home.  If your child is off sick or in isolation 

then work will be loaded for them to do 
each day on here.  If you have any 

problems with the details please let the 
class teacher know. 
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